
John Doe
#267313 | March 14, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

I am opposed to the S2HC zoning change proposal as I do not think public parks should be used as
sites for homeless shelters. Thank you. 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


